
April 2021

Black Sheep News
Black Sheep RC Club - AMA Charter #2068

Information

Club meetings are held on the
first Tuesday of each month at
6:30 PM.

Next meeting is May 4.

Only 2.4GHz transmitters are
allowed at BSRCC.

Officers

President:
J.B. Dansby
864-207-6663
jbdansby@gmail.com

Vice President:
Bob Huff
864-269-9281
bobhuff1@charter.net

Treasurer:
Nelson Swords
864-940-5817
nelsonaswords@gmail.com

Secretary:
Daniel Jones
864-431-7998
tortxof@gmail.com

Field Marshal:
Wade Calhoun
864-952-9189
calhoun790@charter.net

Safety Officer:
Dennis Beard
864-238-7256
dennis18@charter.net

Meeting minutes from April 6, 2021.

Minutes accepted as read.

Dennis will handle ordering gravel/crushed
asphalt/crushed concrete to fill in the driveway.

Treasurer’s report accepted as read.

No safety issues to report.

The RC car club will supply portable toilets and a food
truck for their event. The restrooms in the clubhouse will
be closed during the RC car event.

There was discussion about runway maintenance. We will
do some small scale trials of different methods for filling
and sealing cracks in the runway.

www.bsrcc.com Page 1 of 1

mailto:jbdansby@gmail.com
mailto:bobhuff1@charter.net
mailto:nelsonaswords@gmail.com
mailto:tortxof@gmail.com
mailto:calhoun790@charter.net
mailto:dennis18@charter.net

	Information
	Meeting minutes from April 6, 2021.
	Officers

